
    Evidence of unresolved long-term maintenance issues in SP52948 under Waratah Strata Management, 
                                                often without displaying any quotes
                (screenshots taken on 16 August 2023 on Waratah Strata Management website)

                                  Number of open work orders go back to as early as 2017! 

 





 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 




